
Lyndale Avenue South 
reconstruction

Our project to reconstruct Lyndale Avenue South 
(County Road 22) between Franklin Avenue (County 
Road 5) and 31st Street is continuing. We heard 
you and your thoughts about how to improve the 
corridor. Your feedback is helping guide our work as 
we put the finishing touches on section concepts, or 
snapshots of what the corridor could look like with 
different roadway elements.

Ways to stay engaged
Visit our engagement 
portal to view the 
section concepts, 
learn about upcoming 
events, sign up for email 
updates, or to take our 
five-minute survey.

The phase 2 survey will be available throughout June 2024.Engagement timeline

Phase 1:

Collect input 
on existing 
conditions 

Fall 2023 –  
Spring 2024

We are here

Phase 2:

Gather 
feedback 
on section 
concepts 

Spring/Summer 
2024

Phase 3: 

Gather 
feedback 
on corridor 
layout design 
alternatives

Fall 2024

Phase 4:

Gather 
feedback on 
the preferred 
layout design 

Spring 2025

Pre-Construction: 

Regulatory 
approvals and 
engineering 
design 

Summer  
2025-2026

Construction:

Begins 2027

subject to change    

Project schedule update
We anticipate a continued high level of interest in this project and high volume of feedback. To be sure we have 
enough time to consider your input and to balance with other considerations, we extended our project timeline 
and have added another phase of engagement.

Learn more about the project.
Hennepin.us/lyndale-avenue

Contact
Josh Potter, P.E. 
Project manager for design 
612-596-0820 
josh.potter@hennepin.us


